
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Community Partners, 

 

We are excited to host the Inaugural Future Fair sponsored by The San Marcos Promise and San 

Marcos Unified School District’s Career Technical Education (CTE) Program.  Together we 

strive​ to open doors for our students by helping them explore their strengths and interests, 

discovering a multitude of careers suited to their passions, and helping them plan and embark 

on a practical path toward their future.  

 

We are looking for a wide range of exhibitors to motivate and inspire students to dream big 

about their futures.  We are seeking businesses, employers, and education providers to share 

their skills and knowledge. We need your expertise to help students understand their many 

future career options and the vast array of pathways that within different industries. So, please 

think of a great way to interact with hundreds of interested students and parents, exciting them 

about all of the incredible opportunities the future holds for them.  

 

This event will be open to all students and families in the San Marcos Unified School District. 

 

Date: ​ April 24, 2019 

Location: ​San Marcos High School 

1615 W San Marcos Blvd 

San Marcos, CA 92078 

Time: ​6:00-8:00 PM 

  

You can sign up by replying to this email or clicking ​here.​  Thank you for participating in this 

event and investing in the futures of our students! 

  

Please contact Lisa Stout with any questions (760) 290-2373 or ​lisa@thesanmarcospromise.org 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1T9Fb0L8ClgJYGjHTw1dTV3LWiTOk0QQkX-V6YypqQOE/prefill

